






Dan Kelleher made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mark Moeller seconded the motion. The motion 
was approved unanimously (8-0-0). The Board meeting was adjourned at 1 :25p.m. 

APPROVED 

January 25, 2019
Motion: Pete Suttmeier 
Seconded: Mark Moeller 
Passed: Unanimous (6-0-0)

Respectfully Submitted, 

Stacie G. Hurwitch 
Assistant Secretary to the Board of Trustees 
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